
WATERFRONT DEVELOPMENT CORP.--New Board Member Appointed  
----------------------------------------------------------- 
David Chisholm has been appointed to the Waterfront 
Development Corporation board of directors the province 
announced today, Feb. 15. 
 
"Mr. Chisholm brings financial and industry skills along 
with previous government agency experience to the 
position," said Economic and Rural Development and Tourism 
Minister Percy Paris. "David is committed to furthering the 
aims and objectives of WDCL to redevelop and revitalize the 
lands surrounding Halifax Harbour and other property 
designated by the province." 
 
Mr. Chisholm is former president of MacDonald Chisholm 
Insurance and has more than 40 years experience in the 
insurance industry including as director and vice-president 
of the Nova Scotia Insurance Brokers Association. 
 
He has been involved in community and industry 
organizations, including chair of the Advisory Council to 
the Minister of Tourism, a director of Sport Nova Scotia, a 
member of the Trade Centre Limited board and chair and 
director of Maritime Medical Care Inc. for 15 years. 
 
"The directors are pleased to welcome Mr. Chisholm to the 
board," said John Holm, chair, Waterfront Development 
Corporation. "David's expertise in financial and senior 
management, and marketing and special events will 
complement the skills and experience of the other board 
members in helping WDCL meet its strategic goals and 
objectives." 
 
The four-year term is effective immediately. In December, 
Wadih Fares and Bill Gates were re-appointed to the WDCL 
board. A full list of board members can be found at www.my-
waterfront.ca/board-of-directors. 
 
Waterfront Development Corporation Ltd. is a provincial 
Crown corporation that manages provincially owned land 
along the waterfronts from Halifax, Dartmouth, Bedford and 
Lunenburg. WDCL works with many partners to harness private 
investment that enables the communities of Halifax, 
Dartmouth, Bedford and Lunenburg to maximize the public 
benefits of our waterfront. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------- 



FOR BROADCAST USE: 
 
     David Chisholm has been appointed to the board of the 
 
Waterfront Development Corporation. 
 
     Economic and Rural Development and Tourism Minister 
 
Percy Paris says Mr. Chisholm is committed to furthering  
 
the aims and objectives of the corporation.  
 
     Mr. Chisholm, the former president of MacDonald 
 
Chisholm Insurance, has more than 40 years experience in 
 
the insurance industry. 
 
     Mr. Chisholm's four-year term begins immediately. 
 
-30- 
 
Media Contact: Leanne Strathdee 
               Waterfront Development Corporation Limited 
               902-422-5115, ext. 107 
               E-mail: leanne@wdcl.ca 


